
PARKS AND RECREATION COMMISSION 

REGULAR MEETING 

Draft Minutes of Wednesday, June 25, 2025 

7:00 p.m. at Harmon Patridge Pavilion 

 

CALL TO ORDER:   Chairman Workman called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 

ROLL CALL: 

MEMBERS PRESENT: Chairman Workman, Vice-Chair Selbig, Commissioners Mahoney, 
Rodman, Agnew, Maginity, Lienau, and Smith 

MEMBERS ABSENT:   None. 

APPROVAL OF AGENDA: Commissioner Rodman made a motion to approve the agenda for June 25, 
2025.  The motion was supported by Commissioner Maginity.  Ayes all, 
motion carried.   

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: Commissioner Rodman made a motion to approve the minutes for May 
28, 2025.  The motion was supported by Commissioner Mahoney.  Ayes 
all, motion carried.   

PUBLIC COMMENTS: None. 

OLD BUSINESS REPORT: Amy Fuller shared that sidewalks are expected to be installed at the soccer fields 
in mid-July.  She also reported that Grand Avenue Park is complete and there was a great turnout for the ribbon 
cutting.  She thanked Commissioners Maginity, Rodman, and Agnew for attending. 

ITEMS OF BUSINESS: 

Park Signage: Amy Fuller shared revised examples of park signage.   Motion by Commission Selbig to 
approve the sign design from Agnew Signs with no shadow behind the letters.  Supported by Commissioner 
Mahoney.  Ayes all, motion carried.   

Grove Holman Mural: Jael Harrington has offered to cover the graffiti on the Grove Holman Pool Building 
with a mural at no cost to the city.  She shared design ideas with the commission. Motion by Commissioner 
Smith to approve the request from Jael Harrington to complete a mural at Grove Holman Park.  Motion 
supported by Commissioner Rodman. Ayes all, motion carried. 

Scoreboards:  Amy Fuller shared that the scoreboard quote came back at $9,700.00.  With the electrical install, 
she estimated the project would go about $2,000-$3,000 over the $10,000 originally allocated.  Motion by 
Commissioner Mahoney to move forward with the project.  Motion supported by Commissioner Selbig. Ayes 
all, motion carried. 

Board Chair: There was discussion on who would serve as the next chair, since Chairman Workman’s term 
ends June 30, 2025.  Commissioner Smith nominated Commissioner Rodman.  Commissioner Selbig nominated 
Commissioner Mahoney.  Commissioner Rodman declined the nomination.  Commissioner Selbig made a 
motion of unanimous consent to appoint Commissioner Mahoney as chair.  Motion supported by Commissioner 
Agnew.  Motion passed. 

 

  



PUBLIC/COMMISSIONER COMMENTS: Commissioner Maginity asked the Commission to host the 3rd 
annual BJ Bannan Pickleball Tournament on August 15-16.  Motion by Commissioner Smith to host the 
tournament.  Supported by Commissioner Rodman. Ayes all, motion carried.   

Amy Fuller shared that she would be at a conference for the July meeting.  Motion by Commissioner Mahoney 
to cancel the July meeting.  Supported by Commissioner Maginity.  Ayes all, motion carried. 

Commissioner Smith thanked Chairman Workman for his service on the Commission. 

Commissioner Maginity shared that there is free pickleball instruction being offered at Bentley Park. He also 
thanked DPW for their help with the new court divider. 

NEXT MEETING: August 27, 2025 at Bentley Park 

ADJOURNMENT: Commissioner Selbig made a motion to adjourn at 7:49 p.m. The motion was supported by 
Commissioner Rodman.  Ayes all, motion carried.   

 

Respectfully submitted by: 

Amy Fuller, Assistant City Manager 


